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CHARLOTTE UPPER ELEMENTARY STUDENTS GIVE BACK…AGAIN 

 

For the third 
consecutive year, the 
Student Store at 
Charlotte Upper 
Elementary has donated 
its profits to the Eaton 
County Humane Society.  
Connie Friedly, the 
Animal Welfare Director, 
made a visit to Mrs. Kineman’s Resource Room to accept a $200.00 
check and to explain the Humane Society’s purpose.  She also 
brought her 170 pound Great Dane “Jack”.  The students enjoyed 
learning a bit about Jack and petting him.   

They also learned that the Society has been in operation for 40 
years.  It houses 10-15 dogs and 10-15 cats at any one time.  The 
agency then places the animals in foster homes.  It has food and 
litter donated weekly so the money given by the CUE will be used for 
Nylabones, which are healthier than rawhide bones, for the dogs 
and beds for the cats.   

Mrs. Kineman’s class would like to thank the students of the CUE for 
supporting the Student Store and making these donations possible.  
Go Orioles! Oriole Pride! 


